
BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Being a special communication to residents following a ResCom meeting 
 

          10
th

 February, 2017 

                              New appointments  
 

Dear fellow residents, 

 

I am delighted to inform you that the following appointments were agreed to at ResCom 

yesterday…. 

1. Leader Governance Portfolio: Derek Schuurman, Unit 120 

2. Replacement on ManCom: Hennie du Preez, unit 72 

 

At the same meeting Judy McLaren tended her resignation as leader of the Catering 

Committee from end February. We acknowledge her contribution to ResCom, to the 

Bistro and to the village with thanks. 

           

Best regards,  

Graham Langmead 

Chairman of ResCom 

Unit 66 

 

 

 

 

 
*ResCom: Chairman Graham Langmead; Deputy Chairman Robin Slogrove & Hennie du Preez; Social Jean Spurr & Sue Jackson ; 

Catering vacant; Environment Hennie du Preez; Security Tess Sleigh; Governance Derek Schuurman; Finance Cecil Fann; Healthcare: 

Atholie Preacher;  Projects Basil Bold: Communication Graham Langmead.   

+ManCom representatives from ResCom are Chairman and the Deputy Chairman 


